

Friday 10th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, World Book Day is due to take place on **Thursday 2nd March 2023** and we cannot wait to celebrate this with the children in school.

We are asking that children come to school dressed as their favourite character, for a suggested £1.00 donation towards fundraising for books in our school library. Please don't feel like you have to go out and buy expensive costumes, as there are so many fantastic ones that can be made using everyday objects around the house! We cannot wait to see what costumes you and your children come up with, but if you are stuck for ideas please see the back of this letter for some suggestions.

During the school day, there will be lots of fun activities that your children will be taking part in, including listening to lots of stories. Please ask your child about their favourite part of the day.

Reading is such a vital part of your child's <mark>learning journey</mark> as St Rich<mark>ar</mark>d's and we would like to thank you for your continued support with encourging home reading.

Thank you in advance,

Miss Ransley
Assistant Head of School

St Richards Voluntary Catholic Academy Marfleet Lane, Hull, HU9 5TE Tel. 01482 781928 Email. admin@strhull.org www.strhull.org Executive Head
Mrs Karen Siedle

© @strichardsrc

Head of School Mrs Emma Cook



World Book Day costume suggestions:























